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I am appalled that the ACT government is even considering such a mad idea. Fyshwick traffic is already
congested without adding garbage trucks all day there. Not to say anything of the pollution & stench dumped
into the area where so many businesses operate.

What is wrong with you people? The Kurrajong MLAs have been irresponsible & careless by not attending
meetings that have been of the utmost importance to the businesses in the area. But just you wait until rhe next

ACT election; they won’t forget.

Sent from my iPhone





